
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: ALL STAFF 

FROM: SUZANN R. DOHERTY, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 CLIENT AND STAFF SYMPTOMS 

DATE: MARCH 25, 2020 

  

A reminder to staff that they must monitor clients for symptoms 
of the Covid-19 virus. Call your Manager or Oncall if any 
symptoms develop.   

Those symptoms include: 

 

 

 

Staff should ensure that they are healthy prior to arriving at 
work and self-monitor for symptoms of the virus.  The Ministry 
of Health has an excellent online self-assessment tool that is 
useful for assessing client or staff health.  

It can be found at https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/#q0  

 

 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/#q0

